QATARGAS

Al Khor Community

Ref. No - AKC/M0023/18/HAH/MAH
February 11, 2018

To : Residents in A,B and EX - Villas
Al-Khor Community

Subject : Backyard Garden Maintenance

Dear Residents,

Part of our continued effort and support to maintain privacy in residents backyards, effective with the
new landscaping contract, maintenance of the backyards will be the residents’ responsibility. Thus,
tenants of villas will be responsible to maintain their gardens including; cleaning, grass mowing and other
gardening activities. Residents in villas may freely grow flowers, fruits, vegetables and other plants in their
backyards.

The maintenance of villa’s front yards will continue to be carried out by the Al Khor Community
Landscaping Team.

This is for your information and we highly appreciate your cooperation. Should you require any further
clarification, kindly communicate with our Landscaping Section, telephone number 4473-4555.

Best Regatds, = ey
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Hamad
Al Khor Community Manager
P.O. Box 22166, Doha, Qatar | “Tel: (+974) 44734555 - Iax: (+974) 44734524
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